
Preschool 
 

 Goodbye October, Hello November! I can’t believe where the time is going. It has been a busy 

month and we got to spend a lot of time outside in the warm weather, what an unexpected treat! We 

had fun celebrating our Halloween and Fall Harvest throughout the month of October. We learned about 

all things Autumn from leaves, acorns, squirrels, pumpkins, to apples. We even got to cook some yum-

my apple recipes together as a class! We talked about our virtue Perseverance and that we can keep 

trying until we reach our goal! Every day we started off by practicing to trace our names and work on try-

ing to do things on our own before asking for help. It was awesome to see their progress each week and 

to watch them explore their independence. One thing we are starting to teach and encourage is pump-

ing our legs to swing on our own, which has been great to see how much joy it brings them when they 

succeed in doing something new!  

 Now here we are in November! This month we will be talking about Food and Flavors. We will be 

experimenting with cooking and baking throughout the month. We will be learning about where our food 

comes from, making a recipe book, and exploring different foods and flavors. Our virtue of the month is 

Thankfulness. We will be discovering more about thankfulness through books, experiences, and daily 

shoutouts. This is a great virtue to learn through watching parents, loved ones, and teachers. Through-

out our day we thank the children for things that they do without reminders or when they go out of their 

way to help a friend.  

 This month is going to start calming down from our busy month of October. On the 20th of No-

vember, we will be having a Thankful Feast and a Fall Harvest Party where you can wear your fall colors! 

We will be having three dress up days during the month. On the 7th dress in your favorite superhero 

gear! The 12th will be hat day, so wear your best hat! Lastly, on the 27th we will have a Pajama Day!  

- 

Birthdays: We have no birthdays this month! 

Reminders: Please check and update extra clothing in your child’s cubby, as well as, bringing in hats, 

mittens, and coats. (Please be sure to have boots and snow pants ready for when we have the first 

snow fall or temperatures drop low). We will be closed on the 28th and 29th of the month!  

Happy November! We love having you in our class!  

-Mariatu, Hannah, Karin, & Kassidy  

 

 


